
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: ADVISORY ON THE CONDUCT OF POLICY CONSULTATION WORKSHOP ON
THE DRAFT POLICY PROPOSALS REGARDING CERTAIN FOREST MANAGEMENT
FUNCTIONS DEVOLVED TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGUs) ON MAY 22-
26, 2023
1 message

FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Tue, May 16, 2023 at 1:09 PM
To: DENR Region 1 <r1@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR Regional Office No.
5" <red_reg5@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 6 <r6@denr.gov.ph>, DENR-7 <reddenr7@yahoo.com>, "DENR-10 RED HENRY
A. ADORNADO, PhD" <r10@denr.gov.ph>, DENR XI <oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph>, r12@denr.gov.ph, DENR CARAGA ORED
<ordcaraga@gmail.com>, car@denr.gov.ph, "ored8@yahoo.com" <ored8@yahoo.com>, "r8@denr.gov.ph"
<r8@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 9 <r9@denr.gov.ph>, Donna Riza Gopez <drgopez@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Dianne Lanugan
<dlanugan@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Alejandrino Jr Sibucao <sibucao.alejandrino@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Larlyn Faith Aggabao
<aggabao.larlynfaith@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Kenneth Tabliga <ktabliga@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, "FPPKMD Forest Policy, Planning
and Knowledge Management Division" <fppkmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, FRCD Forest Resources Conservation Division
<frcd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, las.denr@gmail.com, cabagbagandrea@gmail.com, NAMRIA Records Management Section
<records@namria.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir;

Providing you a signed copy of DENR Special Order No. 2023-270 dated 16 May 2023.

For reference and guidance, please.

Thank you very much!

Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8927-8127
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein
are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”

On Mon, May 15, 2023 at 2:24 PM FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Ma'am/Sir;

Please see the attached Advisory on the above subject matter. 

Per Advisory pre-registration is required, you can access the pre-registration thru the link below.

https://tinyurl.com/Pre-Registration-Workshop
Deadline of Submission: May 17, 2023 at 5:00PM

FOR INFORMATION AND GUIDANCE, PLEASE.

mailto:fmb@denr.gov.ph
https://www.youtube.com/c/DENRFMB
https://www.facebook.com/
https://www.instagram.com/denrfmbofficial/
mailto:frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph
https://tinyurl.com/Pre-Registration-Workshop


Thank you very much.

Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8927-8127
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed
herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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